
 

 

 

 
 

27th August, 2012 

 

 

To our valued customers using Super Cupla 
 

 

Since 1st July, 2006, we have supplied the coupler products (except Lever Lock Cupla) 

to be complied with the RoHS directive, but have found that the amount of lead (Pb) 

contained in the base material of the aluminum alloy for the “Super Cupla” models 

“01SN”, ”02SN” and ”02SMF”, and “Super Cupla(With Tube Fitter)” models “02SC-6”, 

“02SC-8”, “02SCL-6”, ”02SCL-8”, ”02SCB-6” and ”02SCB-8”, exceeds the allowed limits of 

the directive. 

We herewith report to you, and apologize for any inconvenience caused on this matter. 

There will be no effect on the performance of the products that you are using now. 

We will continue to sell the under mentioned applicable models as items exempt from 

the RoHS directive. However, if the applicable models will be installed into electrical and 

electronic equipment for export to the European Union, kindly note that appropriate 

measures per corresponding regulation should be necessary.  

Should you have any further questions, please contact below address for details. 

 

 

 

■The Object 9 models of the Super Cupla series 

 

 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

■Contact for this matter 

Overseas Division, Nitto Kohki Co., Ltd. 

9-4, Nakaikegami 2-Chome, Ohta-ku, Tokyo, 146-8555 

Tel: +81-3-3755-9954 

E-mail: overseas@nitto-kohki.co.jp 

Working hours: 9:00～17:00 (Except for Saturday, Sunday and Japanese national 

holidays） 

 

＊ RoHS directive: European directive for Restriction of the use of certain Hazardous 

Substances in electrical and electronic equipment. 
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